
Edinburgh  software  firm
expands with new appointment

The  Edinburgh  software  firm  Scott  Logic  has  appointed  a
Glaswegian to a senior role!

Glaswegian Philip Pinkowski graduated from the University of
Glasgow in computing science in 2009 moved to Edinburgh and
has never left.

Phillip explained: “I previously worked for Weatherford, an
oil and gas service company, mainly using .NET technologies
with some newer HTML5 and Angular experience.

“I  came  across  Scott  Logic  when  I  was  looking  for  an
opportunity  to  improve  my  skills  and  branch  into  other
technologies and industries. I had heard good things about
working at Scott Logic and its progressive attitude towards
using new technologies and helping staff to develop skills,
along with striving to develop high quality software.

“The move from long term product work to the varied work of
client projects really appealed to me, and since starting I’ve
met loads of new people. I’ve also had the opportunity to
begin learning some new web technologies and I’m excited for
the challenges ahead, working on interesting client projects.”

Scott Logic’s Head of Development in Edinburgh, Murray Crease,
added: “It‘s great to welcome another talented individual to
augment our software consultancy  team.

“I’m really looking forward to working closely with Phillip
and seeing him develop on client projects.”
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